
 

 
Game Info

   
 

 
Thanks for ordering tickets to the MLS New York Red Bull 
game vs. the Toronto FC on Saturday, Oct. 24th, 2009, 

at 7:30pm - Giants Stadium, East Rutherford, NJ 
 

Your tickets are enclosed. Please check to make sure you 
have the correct number ordered and remember that you 

need to arrange your own ride to the game.  
 

Before the game, meet us in the Giants Stadium parking 
lot at 5pm for a “pot-luck” tailgate party. We’ll be located 
in section 18 of the parking lot, which is just across from 
the parking toll booths. You should see a few pop up tents.  

 

We’re bringing hot dogs, burgers, pasta, chips and 
desserts. Please bring whatever you’d like to drink, any 
food you’d like to grill, plus whatever you’d like to share. 

 

The event is rain or shine. 
 

Feel free to contact Steve Knill (Cristian Knill’s Dad) with 
any questions. sknill@radiategroup.com or (917) 620-4941.  

 
Thanks again for joining the Hawks Soccer teams in this 

event. It should be a great time for all.  
 

See you there  
Back of the Net Club 


